St. Peter's Newsletter

15.10.2021

Flourishing †ogether



'I have come that you may have life, life in all its fullness' John 10:10

Baby news

What a great way to start a newsletter with some happy news!!! Miss Hayton is expecting her first baby which is due Spring 2022. We wish her a healthy and enjoyable pregnancy as her bump begins to show! We will keep Sanderling Class parents informed of any teaching developments nearer the time.

Worship Themes next week:

Troising incines nex	
Christian Value	'Do to others as you would have them do to you' Luke 6:31
Bible verse	
Christian Value	Responsibility - Taking responsibility for our family members
Worships / Mission	&
statement	How can I grow my confidence in school to be able to flourish
Other worship	Story: This year's Nobel Prize winners have been announced
themes	and include two American scientists jointly winning the 2021
	Nobel Prize for medicine.
	Question: Is it important for all our achievements and good
	deeds to be recognised?

Dates for the Diary.

All future dates are available on the calendar on the school website

19.10.21 Rearranged Y3/4 football tournament

20.10.21 9am Lapwing (Y5) Class Worship

20.10.21 7pm Friends meeting

21.10.21 3.15pm school closes for October Half Term

22.10.21 School closed – extra Bank Holiday for Queen's Platinum Jubilee

Worship Leaders

We are thrilled to announce our worship leaders for the year:

Year 3 Jacob and Sophie Year 4 Elise and James H

Year 5 Kieran, James, Phoebe and Gabriella

Year 6 Ebonie and Ruby

Well done at impressing Mr Smith and good luck with your ventures that lie ahead.

Art

I'm planning a whole school textile art project next half term and I'd like to include some felting for this. Is there anyone who has skills to co-lead this project with us or anyone who can come in and work with the children that has sewing skills? Please could I ask that you let the office know if you can help.

Many thanks Mrs Longdon



Gates

Leaving school can be very busy and we appreciate your patience in leaving school. We are though unable to open the double grey gates as there is no safety barrier near the road. I know this has been raised by some parents and we wanted to let you know why we can't open them. If you are running late on pick up, please could we ask that this gate is only for parents and children leaving the premises and that you enter school via the steps near the office (our old one-way system). Many thanks with this.

Rev Osborn

Rev. Osborn came in this morning to lead his final worship with the children. We have been truly blessed to have had Andrew as our school vicar for the last 7 years and know he will be greatly missed by the children and staff. His uniqueness will never be matched! We wish him, Jen and his family all the very best as they embark on the new chapter of their lives back in Australia. Thank you, God bless and good luck.



Andrew, governors, staff and our worship leaders

COVID-19 - reporting positive cases

We will now let you know if there is a positive case in your child's class. Just to confirm - this will not trigger a PCR test as a recommendation. This only happens if

"I have come in order that you might have life, life in all its fullness," John 10:10

we hit our first threshold on our contingency plan. All our COVID paperwork is available on the website.

Please continue to let us know of any positive cases with your children. The email to use is still: positivetest@stpetershevsham.lancs.sch.uk

We still have several PCR home test kits in school for any child who displays symptoms if you need any, please just ask.

On-line safety

I have attached a short on-line newsletter for parents to help support keeping your children safe on-line at home. Many thanks

Attendance

This week's top attendance is Oystercatchers with 99.6%

Morrison's Let's Grow

FREE gardening equipment for your school



Morrisons, you'll get a Grow Token to help your school get everything they need to get growing. Download the MyMorrisons app today to start collecting Grow Tokens. You can then donate them to our school by selecting the school's name. A big thank you to one of our parents for registering us.

We will then be able to exchange our Grow Tokens for FREE gardening equipment to get

our kids growing.

For further information, please visit:

https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/

Have a great week Mrs Gomersall